
 

 

 
 

  

September 1, 2021 
Ichigo Inc. (Tokyo Stock Exchange First Section, 2337) 
Representative: Scott Callon, Chairman  
Inquiries: Takanori Sakamatsu, Senior Statutory Executive Officer  
Telephone: +81-3-3502-4818  www.ichigo.gr.jp/en 

 Ichigo Applies for Listing on Tokyo Stock Exchange’s 
New Prime Market 

Ichigo today applied for listing on the Tokyo Stock Exchange (“TSE”)’s Prime Market, 
a new market segment that will be created as part of the TSE’s transition to new market 
segments scheduled for April 4, 2022.  

Ichigo confirmed its Prime Market listing eligibility on July 9, 2021 based on the results 
of the TSE’s initial eligibility screening. Taking these results into consideration, Ichigo’s 
Board of Directors today decided to apply for Prime Market listing, and Ichigo has 
submitted its application to the TSE. 

The new Prime Market will comprise companies with market capitalizations (liquidities) 
that satisfy the investment criteria of a large number of institutional investors, a higher 
standard of corporate governance, and a commitment to drive sustainable growth and 
long-term shareholder value creation via constructive dialogue with global investors. In 
line with these Prime Market characteristics, Ichigo will continue to exercise strong 
corporate governance and engage with investors towards growing its long-term 
shareholder value as a sustainable infrastructure company. 

[Provisional Translation Only]  
This English translation of the original Japanese document is provided solely for information purposes. 
Should there be any discrepancies between this translation and the Japanese original, the latter shall prevail. 
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